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Weekly Newsletter  
Dream big, fly high  

Happy New Year!  

We hope you all had a good break from school and are ready for the Spring term ahead. It has been lovely to hear 

the children talk excitedly about what they have been up to over the holiday.  

Twitter next steps  

Following the decision to restrict access to our Year Group Twitter (X) Feeds so that only those users pre-approved 

by the school can view posts, we have now removed all existing Followers. Anyone wishing to follow a Year Group 

page must now request to re-follow your child’s feed. To help us verify the identify of the users who request to follow 

our accounts, we would ask you to complete the form sent out to you via your MCAS app with the twitter account 

which you would like to be approved. 

For each account, please ensure you have requested to follow the relevant account on Twitter (X) so we can 

approve the request. If you have any questions regarding this please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

We look forward to sharing photos and experiences with you via this platform over the coming term.  

             Mrs Drake, Head of School  

Important Dates  

15th Jan Primary School Admission  
  Deadline  

17th Jan 16.30 Pre-School Curriculum  
  Evening 

22nd Jan 14.30 Dolce Parent Taster  
  Session 

29th Jan  14.15 Parent Council 

5th Feb Children’s Mental Health Week  

6th Feb Safer Internet Day  

6th Feb 18.00 Visyon Parent Session at 
  Gorsey Bank  

For a full summary of dates over the year, 
our Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Parent Council  

Parent Council will be meeting on Monday 29th 

January. We invite you to share your feedback with 

your Class Rep under the following headings ‘What’s going 

well’ and ‘what could be even better’ in the future by Friday 

19th January.  

Pre-School - admin@woodfordprimary.org.uk 

Reception - Kat Crouch (kattowers@gmail.com) 

Year 1 - Louise Horwood (louise.horwood@hotmail.com) 

Reception Admission 2024  

Applications for September 2024 Reception 

places at Woodford Primary School are being 

taken through Stockport Council and can be 

accessed here.  

Visyon session for parents - 6th February 6-7.30pm  

At Gorsey Bank Primary School 

To further support parents with Digital Wellbeing, we have 

arranged for the mental health charity, Visyon, to run a session 

for parents/Carers at Gorsey Bank Primary School in Wilmslow. 

This session will be ticketed and you can secure your place by 

clicking on the request form.  

Kids Club/Pre-School Fees 

Charges for the Spring Term have been applied 

to your My Child at School (MCAS) account.  

Please ensure that you pay this off either 

weekly or monthly and that there is a zero 

balance by the end of the term.  

Dolce Information Event  

On Monday 22nd January at 2.30pm, 

Dolce will be hosting an information 

session for Parents and Carers in the 

school hall. This will be an opportunity to 

sample a selection of dishes from our new Spring Menu and 

also to speak directly to the Dolce Team, Debbie Knowles and 

Alison McGough. We look forward to seeing you there.  

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/01/Annual-Planner-23-24_v2.pdf
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/start/apply-for-a-school-place
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=_XM3tNDenUyxOxfNiBnfmoSEFbQD2ghNgbTTPhUySr9UMURMOU41VEJOUlkyRDhXS0VVWUpBUFU1Vi4u

